
ECAT wants to hear from you!ECAT wants to hear from you!

 The public is invited to attend TWO upcoming workshops 
to provide input regarding the 2018 proposed route 

modifications for the following routes:

•  Route 41 – East Pensacola Heights 
• Route 57 – NAS/Corry/Downtown

• Route 59A – NAS/Corry/Airport
• Route 59X – NAS/Corry/Downtown/Cordova

• Route 61 – Downtown/Pensacola Beach
• Route 64 – Beach Jumper – NAS /Downtown/Pensacola Beach

Wednesday, Aug. 15

1-2:30 p.m. 
Escambia County Area 
Transit Administrative 

Offices
1515 W. Fairfield Drive

Wednesday, Aug. 15 

5:30-7 p.m.
Escambia County Area 
Transit Administrative 

Offices
1515 W. Fairfield Drive 

PUBLIC WORKSHOPS 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS: Any person requiring special accommodations to attend 
or participate, pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, should call ECAT at 850-595-
3228 at least three working days prior to the workshop. Please note that transportation will 

be provided after the workshops, if needed.




